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Top DEP Stories 
 
CBS21: Video: "Bike to Work" week kicks off, PennDOT plans to improve conditions for bikers and 
walkers 
http://local21news.com/news/local/bike-to-work-week-kicks-off-penndot-plans-to-improve-conditions-
for-bikers-and-walkers  
 
Mentions 
 
 
Shamokin News Item:  Kulpmont officials seek funding for mill demolition as safety concerns grow 
http://www.newsitem.com/news/2017-05-
16/Today%27s_Top_Stories/Kulpmont_officials_seek_funding_for_mill_demolitio.html  
 
Pennsylvania Business Central: DEP releases environmental maps, data 
http://www.pabusinesscentral.com/news/2017-05-
12/Energy_Updates/DEP_releases_environmental_maps_data.html  
 
Air 
 
York Dispatch: Diesel pollution higher than believed 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/money/business/2017/05/15/diesel-pollution-higher-
believed/101730890/ 
 
WNEP:  DEP approves air quality plan for Archbald Power Plant 
http://wnep.com/2017/05/15/dep-approves-air-quality-plan-for-archbald-power-plant/  
 
WNEP: DEP Approves Air Quality Plan for Archbald Power Plant 
http://wnep.com/2017/05/15/dep-approves-air-quality-plan-for-archbald-power-plant/  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Reading Eagle: Hawk Mountain wins Trail Accessibility Award 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/hawk-mountain-wins-trail-accessibility-award 
 
Lock Haven Express:  Bellefonte Park improvements on the way 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2017/05/bellefonte-park-improvements-on-the-way/  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise:  Tour slated May 31 on conservation program 
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/051617/page/4/story/tour-slated-may-31-on-
conservation-program  
 
Energy 
 
Pennsylvania Business Central: PA Grain and Sheetz work together 
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http://www.pabusinesscentral.com/news/2017-05-
12/Business_Briefs/PA_Grain_and_Sheetz_work_together.html  
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Tribune Review: Brackenridge Improvement Group to host second neighborhood cleanup 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12282342-74/brackenridge-improvement-group-to-host-
second-neighborhood-cleanup  
 
Mining 
 
Shamokin News-Item:  Man is rescued from stripping pit 
http://www.newsitem.com/news/2017-05-
16/Today%27s_Top_Stories/Man_is_rescued_from_stripping_pit.html  
 
Oil and Gas  
  
Lancaster Newspapers: Sen. Martin drafting bill to make protesters liable for emergency response 
efforts 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/pennsylvania/sen-martin-drafting-bill-to-make-protesters-liable-for-
emergency/article_42e3acb4-3997-11e7-92fe-bf68de17c080.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Sunoco pipeline project gets moving in Berks County 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/sunoco-pipeline-project-gets-moving-in-berks-county 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Sunoco’s pipeline construction releases drilling mud into Delco Creek 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/05/15/sunocos-pipeline-construction-releases-drilling-
mud-into-delco-creek/?_ga=2.202997336.871600991.1494937976-882895250.1471610849 
 
Waste 
  
Waynesboro Record Herald: Scrap Metal Scheme Leads to Charges 
http://www.therecordherald.com/news/20170515/scrap-metal-scheme-leads-to-charges 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette:  Loyalsock recycling site to be closed several days 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/05/loyalsock-recycling-site-to-be-closed-several-
days/  
 
Water 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Wagner calls for halt to partial water line replacement 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2017/05/15/Wagner-calls-for-halt-to-partial-water-line-
replacement/stories/201705150122  
 
WESA: Wagner Calls For PWSA To Stop Partial Lead Service Line Replacement 
http://wesa.fm/post/wagner-calls-pwsa-stop-partial-lead-service-line-replacement#stream/0  
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Tribune Review: Controversial lead line replacements begin in Pittsburgh as lawmakers seek better 
system 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/12293720-74/controller-urges-pwsa-to-end-partial-lead-line-
replacements-in-pittsburgh  
 
Bay Journal: Pennsylvania drinking water systems among nation’s worst violators, report finds 
http://www.bayjournal.com/article/pennsylvania_drinking_water_systems_among_nations_worst_viol
ators_report_fi  
 
Daily Item: Wrong time to cut EPA funding 
http://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/wrong-time-to-cut-epa-funding/article_1de2c421-ee1b-5cd9-a6f5-
45ce332163e0.html  
 
Reading Eagle: Discovery of water line delays Route 422 construction 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/discovery-of-water-line-delays-route-422-construction 
 
DuBois Courier-Express:  TLPOA moves forward on dredging project, awards engineering contract 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/tlpoa-moves-forward-on-dredging-project-awards-
engineering-contract/article_dc3f0b7d-8528-58f3-9e14-d6f7e7ae8e8b.html  
 
Clearfield Progress-News:  Mahaffey authority discusses storm damage to treatment plant 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/mahaffey-authority-discusses-storm-damage-to-treatment-
plant/article_fbcd7fea-add3-59f5-9eb0-895adae591b3.html  
 
WPXI: Conserve water order issued for 100,000+ customers 
http://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/conserve-water-order-issued-for-100000-
customers/522885702  
 
Herald Standard: Water restrictions continue through Tuesday in some Fayette, Mon Valley, 
Westmorland areas 
http://www.heraldstandard.com/new_today/water-restrictions-continue-through-tuesday-in-some-
fayette-mon-valley/article_990f3e77-c872-5311-9d21-ac797171786f.html   
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Activists confront lawmakers Scott Martin, Bryan Cutler in heated town hall 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/politics/activists-confront-lawmakers-scott-martin-bryan-cutler-in-
heated-town/article_d4532f4e-39f6-11e7-b709-d7ff3919f93a.html 
 
Chambersburg Public Opinion: Disease spreads in Franklin County deer 
http://www.publicopiniononline.com/story/news/local/2017/05/15/disease-spreads-franklin-county-
deer/101721136/ 
 
WGAL: Full-scale disaster drill to be held in Gettysburg 
http://www.wgal.com/article/full-scale-disaster-drill-to-be-held-in-gettysburg/9659550 
 
Centre Daily Times: Trump hasn’t destroyed the environment—yet (Opinion) 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/nation-world/national/article150728147.html  
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